

## **LIONS DISTRICT 14-C**

A Sub-District of Pennsylvania Lions Multiple District 14 Serving Adams, Cumberland, and York Counties

2021-2022
OFFICERS and CABINET

District Governor Daniel Brant

Immediate Past Dist. Gov.

Thomas L. Jones

1st VDG

Keith Shoff

2nd VDG

Martin Zimmerman

PDG Honorary Chairperson

PDG Dennis Cope

Secretary

Patti Wurzbacher

**Treasurer** 

Phil Olphin

GLT Coordinator

ZC Galen Burkholder

GMT Coordinator PDG Lisa Griffie

**GST Coordinator** 

PDG Steve Shipman

**LCIF** Coordinator

PDG Kerry McKnight

Zone 1-A Chairperson Todd Boller

Zone 1-B Chairperson Jay Stroup

Zone 2-A Chairperson Galen Burkholder

Zone 2-B Chairperson Mike Fenicle

Zone 3-A Chairperson Ron Bollinger

Zone 3-B Chairperson Dennis Moore

Zone 4-A Chairperson Doug Nace

Zone 4-B Chairperson Michele Leffler Fellow Lions,

District 14-C is looking forward to hosting the Lions of Pennsylvania at the third State Council Meeting for Lion year 2021-2022. The meeting will be held at the Wyndham Garden York, 2000 Loucks Road, York PA February 4, 5 and 6.

Our Host Committee has been working hard to make this an enjoyable weekend for all attendees. District 14-C has held multiple conventions at Wyndham Garden York, and we are confident you will enjoy the facility. As a bonus, we are please to let you know that breakfast is included in the price of your hotel stay.

We are honored to welcome Lion Donna Townsend, wife of former LCI First International Vice President Judge Haynes Townsend, as our special guest for this council meeting. We look forward to hearing her words of inspiration throughout the weekend.

Our Hospitality Night will feature a Corn Hole Tour with one team from each district competing for MD-14 bragging rights. There will also be a variety of games and activities for guests to enjoy while watching the tournament. A special raffle featuring a pair of Lions-themed Corn Hole Boards will be held during the Hospitality Night. Proceeds from this raffle will be donated to LCIF.

The PA Councellors and the Partners-in-Service are joining together to sponsor a meal-packaging service project on Saturday morning, which will be open to all attendees.

Of course, we will continue the tradition of a basket raffle room where you will be able to take your chances on winning one or more baskets of goodies.

Come visit us in York this February. We promise you an enjoyable weekend!

PDG Dennis Cope, Host Committee Chairperson